School Council Meeting July 2017

Present - Sophie Ashton, Jasmine Redgrave, Mya Willis, Lainey Newberry, Alex Sommerside, Olivia Hardy, Katlyn Savage, Ethan Marshall, Leah Hutchinson, Kian Hurman and Mrs Kilpatrick


Following a lengthy discussion the school councilors felt that a trip to McDonalds was an ideal celebration to the 32 children who this year have achieve 100% attendance and for many more a celebration ice cream for 99% attendance and above, a lovely end to the school year on Friday.  

Due to popular demand and discussion with Miss True a sporting activity for the end of term has been arranged. Last year the whole school learnt to hoola hoop and this year we all will get the opportunity to learn to skip, those teachers that are reluctant to skip will be able to turn the rope, so they can still join in the fun! 

As you all know, as a school, each year we support several very worth charities. The suggestions for this year have been Jeans for Genes Day, a charity that raises money to support some of the most vulnerable children in the UK, a very worthy cause and we get to wear our jeans to school on Friday 22nd September.  We would also like to support Sport Relief in March next year and one final charity much closer to home, County Durham and Darlington Hospitals aims to raise £2.5 m to provide two new scanners. These are needed to help so many of our families and we can help towards this much needed cause. 

Over the year the school council, with your suggestions and help,  have made some very important decisions regarding the school. So thank you very much school councilors for 2016 to 2017 – a job well done.

